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From: Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. <Anne.Hunte@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 10:32 AM
To: Credible Education
Subject: Credible CEO to Partner CEO Call - Wednesday, February 8th at 2:00pm EST!

CREDIBLE CEO TO PARTNER CEO CALL 

DEAR PARTNER, 

Credible Executive Management wants to hear from you. Please join Credible's Executive 

Management team on Wednesday, February 8th, 2017 from 2:00pm-3:00pm EST to hear the latest 

Credible information and updates, including recent new functionality, upcoming feature enhancement 

and new innovations.  

Share your thoughts on Credible with the Executive Management team so that you can get the most 

out of your investment and Partnership. 

Click Here to Register. 
  

Thank you for your continued Partnership, 

Anne Hunte 

Director of Partner Services 

o. 301-652-9500 x6241   I   f. 240-744-3086

Email: anne.hunte@credibleinc.com   I   w. www.credibleinc.com 
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This communication is proprietary and confidential to Credible and its Partners. No part of this document may be 

disclosed to a third party or published externally without prior consent of Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. 


